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I’m emailing you in regard to the above proposed development as | feel it would cause many negative impacts on
the local area. | do understand that there is a requirement for a new school building and more housing but | feel
Scott Park is the wrong place. As a designated green space that was gifted to the community it is an important
resource for all. It is used by people of all ages and is a vital place in maintaining both physical and mental health
especially when other things are unavailable , as now. Once any removal of mature trees etc is started it will be
impossible to get it back and no new “ green space” will be able to replace it.

Building an access road through it or building the school in the park or building a new estate of houses there would
have a devastating impact. | gather one of the original plans for its site was to use the free space to the playing fields

behind the present school. | think other options should be seriously considered.

As a local resident, in _ I had no idea about any of this until the bore holes were dug in the park and
| feel that there should have been consultation before anything was even considered.

| trust that my objection will be noted and considered along with the many others who feel the same.
Yours faithfully,

Julia Roberts



